
From: Monninger, Stephen Stephen.Monninger@debeersgroup.com
Subject: RE: Request for 2014 Mercury Performance Report

Date: July 3, 2015 at 7:17 AM
To: trevor hesselink trevor.hesselink@me.com

Keep in mind that neither MOECC nor AttFN have had a chance to review or comment on this report.
 
Keep in mind also, that I am providing you this document in the spirit of cooperation and because the document can be
emailed…..otherwise you would have to obtain the document via more normal channels such as FOI.  We are not your
personal administrative assistant and I really don’t care what is expedient…..and your “request” is not particularly
respectful in my opinion.        
 
From: trevor hesselink [mailto:trevor.hesselink@me.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 1:51 PM
To: Monninger, Stephen
Subject: Request for 2014 Mercury Performance Report
 
Hello Stephen,
 
As we are in the middle of the current public consultation on the Victor Mine PTTW, and the
notably relevant subject Report was due to the Ministry this week, we respectfully request that
this document be made available to us in the most expedient manner possible, in order to facilitate
our ability to participate in this consultation.
 
Regards
 
~T
 
Trevor Hesselink, MCIP, RPP

Director, Policy and Research
Wildlands League
416-707-9841 (mobile)
416-971-9453 ext. 33
www.wildlandsleague.org

*****************************************************************************
The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may 
be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you must not use, copy, distribute or disclose the e-mail or any 
part of its contents or take any action in reliance on it. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please e-mail the sender by replying 
to this message. All reasonable precautions have been taken to 
ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail and the sender cannot 
accept responsibility for loss or damage arising from the use of this 
e-mail or attachments.
.*****************************************************************************
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